CFSR/CFSP Coordinators Network Information Request from Michigan: Caseworker visit funding projects
(November 14th, 2011)

	“We are interested in hearing what projects other states funded with their caseworker visit funding. Michigan has done caseworker training and are looking for ideas for other angles or projects that are fresh but effective.”

	Respondent
	State
	Response

	Jean Thompson
	MN
	Here is a  summary of two of the projects Minnesota funded with caseworker visits funding. 

1.       Working with the National Resource Center for Organizational Improvement and Data Technology, Minnesota implemented a Strengthening Child Welfare Supervision Initiative. The project focuses on five primary areas of supervision:

· Supervision Recruitment, Training, and Professional Development 

· Supervisor Support 

· Casework Supervision 

· Administrative Supervision 

· Supervisor’s Leadership Roles and Responsibilities in the Agency and Community

More detailed information can be found on the Minnesota DHS CountyLink website. Here is the link:  Strengthening Child Welfare Supervision Initiative
2.       Minnesota developed a series of training videos that demonstrate best-practices for caseworker visits. These nine brief videos each provide best-practice suggestions for different scenarios involving foster children. The topics that are included are:

·         Caseworker Visits: Overview 

·         Visits with Infants and Toddlers 

·         Visiting Elementary-age Children 

·         Visits with Children Ages 10-12 

·         Visiting Youth Placed in Group Homes or Residential Facilities 

·         Preparing Foster Children for Visits with Birth Parents 

·         Caseworker Visits: Quality Visits 

·         Caseworker Visits: Building Stable Placements 

·         Caseworker Visits: Supporting Older Youth Transitioning to Independence

These videos can be accessed on the Minnesota DHS website. Scroll down at this link: Caseworker Visits Best Practice Videos
If you would like more information please let me know.



	Maria Carrillo de Sevilla
	PR
	Good Morning:

The funds are used in Puerto Rico to cover travel expenses to guarantee face to face contacts with the children in foster care services.  This includes the expenses to visits those children that are placed in an alternative out of Puerto Rico.  Remember that we do not participate in the ICPC  yet.

I hope that the information will be useful.

	Larry Dean
	AL
	Alabama has utilized Caseworker Visit funds to establish ongoing training through purchase of video conferencing equipment to equip three regional sites as training centers.  This has resulted in the ability to host trainings that support improved caseworker response and visits.  In addition, funds were used to hold statewide Director and line supervisor conferences with topic areas to support enhance worker capacity to conduct planned and significant visits and leadership to monitor such. Caseworker visit funds are also used to fund monthly visits for children placed out of state.
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